
Notice of Road Closure 
 

Starting at Noon on Friday June 7, 2024 and extending through Monday June 10th, 
there will be some significant road impacts in town as a result of the bridge work 
on Route 7 at the intersection with Route 3. 
 
Route 3 will be closed to all traffic from the intersection of Corn Hill Road to US 
Route 7. Anyone wishing to travel from the south to the north through Pittsford is 
strongly advised by Vtrans to take US Route 4 to Route 7 and head north or take 
Business Route 4 (West Street in Rutland City) and head north on Route 7. 
Conversely, if heading south, the same roads are strongly encouraged. 
 
Also, there will be road closures of the south end of Arch Street by St. Alphonsus 
Church as well as Oxbow Road as needed during this timeframe. US Route 7 will 
also be down to one lane during this construction with police providing traffic 
control. 
 
If you must travel through this area, please reduce your speed, stay off your 
electronic devices, remain alert for any changes in the traffic pattern, and obey all 
directions from traffic control. 
 
The roadway is anticipated to be back open by the morning commute on Monday 
Morning.  


